

Salesian Secondary College Don Bosco Road, Pallaskenry, Co. Limerick

Fifth & Sixth Class boys and girls and their parents / guardians are invited to attend our 'Open Evening'. By visiting our school you will receive information on the educational program available, view our facilities, meet our staff, get a sense of the atmosphere in the school and help yourself to make informed choices when selecting a second level school.

We look forward to meeting you and answering any questions you have on the night.

Enrolment Process

Parents/ Guardians that wish to enrol their child at Salesian Secondary College for first year must complete the Limerick Area Common Application system (CAS) Application using the online application process.

- You can access the new Limerick Area CAS
 Appplication Portal on Wednesday, 1st October 2025, from 9:00am on www.school-application.ie and through links on our school website and/or social media platforms.
- Closing date and time for the submission of online applications is Monday, 12th January 2026 at 5:00pm.



Salesian Secondary College

Don Bosco Road, Pallaskenry, Co. Limerick
T: 061 393105 | E: secretary@salesiancollege.ie
Accounts: accounts@salesiancollege.ie

www.salesiancollege.ie

We extend a warm welcome to all potential applicants and invite you to attend our School Open Evening on Thursday, 23rd of October 2025 at commencing at 7.00pm